Notice of Cancellation for Ballot Simplification Committee Meetings on: Thursday, March 3 Monday, March 7 Tuesday, March 8

The Ballot Simplification Committee meeting on Thursday, March 3, has been cancelled, due to the withdrawal of the initiative ordinances titled "Acquisition and Use of Surveillance Technology" and "Surveillance Technology."

The Ballot Simplification Committee will meet on Friday, March 4 at 9:30 a.m., as scheduled.

The Ballot Simplification Committee meetings on Monday, March 7, and Tuesday, March 8, have also been cancelled.